
 
 
 
 
 
Proposed Fee Increases within Golden Gate National Recreation Area 

 
In fiscal year 2016, the National Park Service is increasing entrance and 
other fees at National Park locations across the country.  As part of this 
service-wide action, Golden Gate National Recreation Area will increasing 
certain fees within National Park units that it administers.  The revenue from 
these fee increases will be used to provide enhanced visitor experiences 
and other services, including rehabilitation of trails, installation and repair of 
interpretive exhibits, repair and maintenance of historic facilities, and 
resource protection.   
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E XP E R I E N C E YO U R  AM E R I C A ™  
The National Park Service cares for special places saved by the American people so that all may experience our heritage. 
 
 


